
April 16, 2020 
 
Dear RASD Families, 
 
Governor Tony Evers extended the Safer at Home Order today. The state of Wisconsin issued the 
following ​bulletin​: 

“​Gov. Tony Evers today directed Wisconsin Department of Health Services (DHS) Secretary-designee 
Andrea Palm to extend the Safer at Home order from April 24, 2020 to 8 a.m. Tuesday, May 26, 2020, or 
until a superseding order is issued.” 

The bulletin notes that “public and private K-12 schools will remain closed for the remainder of the 
2019-2020 school year.” 

The bulletin also reminds the public to​ “continue to follow simple steps to avoid exposure to the virus and 
prevent illness including:  

● Avoiding social gatherings with people of all ages (including playdates and sleepovers, 
parties, large family dinners, visitors in your home, non-essential workers in your house); 

● Frequent and thorough hand washing with soap and water;  
● Covering coughs and sneezes; 
● Avoiding touching one's face; and  
● Staying home.” 

 
Please watch for information from your child’s school principal regarding the cancelation or rescheduling 
of school specific events. Also, remember to visit the RASD website and Facebook page, as well as 
monitor your email for more information as it becomes available. 
 
I wish you and your extended family health, 
Mary 
 

https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/WIGOV/bulletins/286d626

